
 

 

       May 17, 2021 

 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District 

has scheduled 

https://forms.gle/H58cHratLQDzceL79
/sites/default/files/document-library/english/8870.pdf
https://kusd.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d9b983cfa341c1864e0e0a0c&id=765054ff60&e=073b9961db

